
 

For Immediate Release                                                                    
Date: September 12, 2017 
Contact: David Bender 
dpbender@ncdot.gov 
(919) 707-4678 

 
MEETING: October Community Workshops 

for NC Public Transportation Division Strategic Plan  
Public Input Welcomed as Strategic Plan is Developed 

 
RALEIGH – This October, stakeholders and the public are invited to provide input 
at community workshops across the state as part of the North Carolina Public 
Transportation Statewide Strategic Plan. The workshops are free and open to the 
public. No registration is necessary to attend. 
 
The N.C. Department of Transportation is developing the Public Transportation 
Statewide Strategic Plan to improve bus, rail, and paratransit services across the 
state by better matching transit services to the needs of North Carolinians.  
 
For more information on the Public Transportation Statewide Strategic Plan, 
please visit https://www.ncdot.gov/nctransit/strategicplan/. 
 

NC Public Transportation Strategic Plan Community Workshop  

 
Southern Mountains 

October 19, 2017 
12:30 p.m.-3:30 p.m. 

Asheville-Buncombe Technical Community College 
Conference Center, Room B 

340 Victoria Road 
Asheville, NC 28801 

 
NCDOT will provide auxiliary aids and services under the Americans with Disabilities Act 
for disabled persons who wish to participate in this meeting. Anyone requiring special 
services should contact Jamille Robbins, Human Environment Section, via e‐mail at 
jarobbins@ncdot.gov or by phone (919) 707‐6085 as early as possible so that 
arrangements can be made.   


